| implore you to NOT make the changes in HB3291A which allows a mail in ballot to be mailed on election day and then accepted up
to 7 days later after the election!

This is a perfect set up to allow voter fraud, especially as you continue to update the voter count in the meantime. The system is
open now and broken. Currently someone can log in to the Election website and with a name and date of birth, request a ballot be
sent to what ever address they decide to update your account to. They can also change your voter affiliation. This change would
only further the undermining of the trust of the voters. Currently 17 of the counties in Oregon that have been reviewed do not have
totals that match the number votes cast. This is the area you should be focusing on not changing what has been in place, unless we
revert back to a paper ballot with a signature on them that arrives on time or it is not counted. Allowing any ballot arriving within the
7 days to be considered postmarked by election day even if there is no postal indicator on the ballot is just plain election interference
and manipulation.



